THE INFORMER ABBOTT LOOP COUNCIL NEWSLETTER

A <u>publication</u> of the Abbott Loop Community Council 401 E. Northern Lights Blvd. #204, Anchorage, AK 99503, Ph: 349-1736, E-mail: atamagni@alaska.net

There will be <u>no</u> meeting of the Abbott Loop Community Council for the <u>Month of November</u>, as we have no issues for presentation. The <u>next meeting</u> is scheduled for December 30th, at the Abbott Loop Church.

Wishing everyone a Happy and Joyful Thanksgiving.

Officers and Board Members:

Chair: Al Tamagni, Sr.

Vice Chair:

Secretary: Joan Hoeler-Lewis Treasurer: Patti Higgins Director: Robert Easton Director: Bob Burnett
Director: Jim Garrigues
Director: James Rerko
Director: Ivan Gilliam
Director: David Guzy

Director: Stacy Dean Director: Andy Meltzer

Director: Wright Alcorn

Director: Carol Bridge

Federation of Community Councils 401 E. Northern Lights Blvd. #204 Anchorage, AK 99503